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As a rider originally from California where lane sharing is legal, I strongly recommend 

that lane sharing becomes legal in Oregon. Safety first, a rider is less likely to be rear 

ended and pushed into a vehicle in front of the rider, which is a deadly situation for 

most riders. And with more people moving to Oregon the roads and interstates are 

becoming more congested which mean more accident. If Oregon would like less 

motorcycle accidents and motorcyclist fatalities, this bill will pass.  


